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         25th September 2020 
 
Dear parents, 
 
It is hard to believe we have completed our 3rd week of school already. It has been wonderful to 
welcome the children back to school, school is a hive of activity again with active, happy children. 
We are particularly proud of our Reception children who have settled in so well. Initially Reception 
have been their own bubble but they are now ready to join the rest of the school, as planned, in a 
whole school bubble. As a small school, we are very fortunate to be able to operate as a whole 
school bubble.  
 
Whole School Bubble: 
• All children will be out together at playtime and lunchtime (wet play will be in individual 

classrooms). The children have been desperate to play together, which is so very important 
particularly in the current situation and it is also what is so special about Dropmore.  

• The children will have lunch together, outside if the weather permits but in a well-ventilated 
hall with allocated seats if not. This means we will be set up and ready when the hot lunches 
restart after half term. It also allows us to start our weekly jacket potato lunch from next week 
and maybe introduce a weekly pasta and fish & chips lunch too. 

• We will allow sharing of the toilet facilities across the year groups to reduce congestion. 
• As before, each year group uses their own classroom with own outdoor learning area and 

outdoor access only.  
• All staff and pupils will continue to follow strict hygiene control measures at all times. 
 
We work hard to minimize the risks while providing the best learning experiences for our children. I 
hope you continue to feel reassured but if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me directly using headteacher@dropmore.bucks.sch.uk or email or call the office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs Streete 
Headteacher  
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